COPY
.o LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SIIIFPIENG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (€ Lines)

17th December, 1953.
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter and enclosure
of the 10th instant respeeting the steamer "GUECHO",
the contents of which have been noted, end withr egard
hssn. (H) thereto I have to scquaint you that action has been
’ deferred for a short time. I shall be glad, however,
if you will advise this Office by the end of January
whether the Uwners have been able to make any definite
arrangements regarding the carrying out of the Special
Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
(C) k&
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The Surveyors,
Bilbao.

Lloyd’s Register
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